
 

 
 

‘DISNEY+’ MUFTI DAY 
 
Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
Throughout this extraordinary year, our parent community has been incredibly supportive of the school, its 
teachers and students. 
 
Our students have had to make many adjustments and have shown remarkable resilience. Until recently, it 
was unclear whether Year 6 would be able to celebrate the end of primary school. This uncertainty caused 
much concern for teachers and students alike, as we are sure it did for parents. 
 
We are extremely happy to confirm that a modified version of the Year 6 Farewell will go ahead. To ensure 
that we can provide this special group of students the best experience under very trying circumstances, we 
are calling on your support once more. 
 
To assist Year 6 in raising funds for their farewell, we will be holding a mufti day. The theme will be ‘Disney+’.                      

Students may come to school dressed as a character from a Disney, Pixar, Marvel or Star Wars movie. To                   

make the Year 6 Farewell as enjoyable as possible, we are asking for a minimum of a gold coin donation. 

 

Who​: Kindergarten to Year 6 

When​: Wednesday 25 November, 2020 (Term 4 Week 7) 

What​: Disney+ Mufti Day 

Cost​: Minimum of a gold coin donation 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Doug Meaney Kirsten Milledge 
Principal Stage 3 Team Leader 
13 November, 2020 

Safe Respectful Learners 

 

Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761. 
Ph: 02 9832 8555      Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 


